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First name: renee

Last name: Margaux

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | meet with Chief Burt Stalter in late October, early November 2022. We walk my property
boundaries as it abuts the SNF. He concurred that there was tremendous overgrowth on the USFS side, likely
overgrown for 15 years or more. See pictures, there are 20. This is just a sample of one of two sides. | have
offered access from my property to this area. Please speak with Chief Stalter for his input from his visit.
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Attachments: Various individual photographs of dense forest near landowner property



